
 
  

 
 
 
 
  

W E T  

W E A T H E R  

In the event of  wet weather please call 

 0433 422 084 to see if games are still 
on. 

All relevant contact numbers for 
Committee members  can be found on 

the website.  All relevant phone 

numbers for committee members on  
club website. 

COACHES 
Congratulations to Belinda Madden and Debbie Paterson 
for Passing the Foundation Course.  We have two more 

qualified coaches at the club.  Well Done ladies.  
 

Do you want to be a coach then do the  
foundation course online  at http://www.ausport.gov.au/ 

 
UMPIRES 

 
Congratulations to Daniel Howlett for obtaining his 

National C umpires badge. 
A Job Well DONE! 

 
Do you want to sit the umpires exam well here is the 

link: 
http://www.netballaustralia.coursehost.com/Groups/Con

fig/home6.asp? 

FITNESS 
 

Do you think you 
need more fitness 

or your team  
doesn’t train 

enough or at all. 
Tony Henderson 
one of our long-
time coaches at 
ALL STARS is 
holding Fitness 

nights. 
 

Where: St Agnes 
Primary School, 
Bunnerong Road 

Matraville.   
 

Time:6.00—7.30.  
 

Cost $15 per 
session or 5 

sessions for $50 
upfront. Come 
down and have 

some fun. 
 

Confirm your 
space by 11am on 
each Tuesday by 
ringing Tony on 

0403845799 

MOTHERS DAY RAFFLE  
Winners were:Chris Gale, 

Mary Cass and Paris Brown 
Money Raised : $534.00 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS  
 
Bingo Night— 25th June, 2011 - 
(compulsory for all teams to be 
represented).  Doors open 6pm for 7pm 
start  - it is a fun filled night – come along 
and support your Club. 
 
Bunnings BBQ—24th July, 2011—junior 
teams will be rostered on, Once roster is 
done managers will be contacted. Closed in 
shoes to be worn and a hat. 
 
Estee Lauder Evening—date TBA—contact 
Melissa Jones to reserve a spot. 
 

We have a page on 
facebook why not 

join our page. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  
 

To CHELSEA PITMAN 
a  

former ALL STARS 
player who has be chosen 
for the Australian Team. 

 

COULD ANY OUTSTANDING CHOCOLATE MONIES AND REGOS 

PLEASE BE FINALISED NOW!!! 

OTHER NEWS 
 

ADVANCED WARNING 2012—JUNIOR SELECTIONS 
 

4/5TH FEBRUARY 2012 
 

TEMPE NETBALL COURTS 
 

(LOOK AT WEBSITE FOR MORE DETAILS CLOSER TO THE DATE) 

UMPIRES 
Please ensure you advise Judy of your 
availability for umpiring by Monday of 
each week.  Please also make sure you 

check-in on Saturday to All Stars desk to 
get marked off. 

 
Please make sure you are in correct 
umpiring uniform as fines are being 

handed out. 
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www.marrickvillerslallstarsnetball.com 


